
 

 

 

 

 1/1  

Neutrik AG | Im alten Riet 143 | 9494 Schaan | Liechtenstein 
T +423 237 2424 | F +423 232 5393 | neutrik@neutrik.com | www.neutrik.com 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice 
 

 
Please be informed that Neutrik will be discontinuing certain product(s) from its range. This notice lists the 
affected product(s) and the deadlines for ordering and delivery. 
 
 

Product Line: XLR B Series 
PDN Date: 
PDN-No: 

13.02.2025 

 

Brand: NEUTRIK 

 

Reason for discontinuation: Update to new Version 

 

Last time order date at NAG: 28.02.2025 

 

Last time buy date (3rd party): 31.10.2025 

 

Effective end of life: 31.10.2026 

 
 
Affected Products & Replacement 
 

Neutrik part number being discontinued Direct replacement Alternative product 

NC5FBH NC5FBH1 No alternative product 

NC5FBH-D NC5FBH1-D No alternative product 

NC5FBH-B-D NC5FBH1-B-D No alternative product 

NC5FBH-B NC5FBH1-B No alternative product 

NC5FBH-DA NC5FBH1-DA No alternative product 

 
 


